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General Comment

The National Park Service (NPS) has reviewed the Notice of Intent to prepare an Environmental
Impact Statement for the renewal of the Facility Operating License NPF-29 for an additional 20
years of operation at Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, Unit 1.

Based on the information provided in the subject Notice of Intent, the NPS has no comments at

this time.

We look forward to working closely with you and your staff on this important program.
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